

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 13th May 2022



Diary Dates

May 17th, 18th, 19th, 24th, 25th— Jessie's Fund 27th May Jubilee Street Party.

30th May-3rd June - Half Term Holiday

June

17th Father's Day Open Afternoon

Happy Birthday this week to: Lorenzo & George



Headteacher Update

Happy Friday everyone! This week we have celebrated our courageous Y6 pupils during our Lea Green Awards evening. Many children come back into school to watch a wonderful presentation video of the memories we made and received special recognition awards. It was a special evening and I thank the families and staff members who came to make this a milestone in the lives of our Y6s. We will post the video onto our website for you to enjoy.

Next week we welcome Jessie's Fund into school for our Pre Formal learners. Parents will have received a message inviting them to join us, please don't worry if you can only attend some and not all, if you would like a grandparent to attend in your absence, please let your class team know via the care diary.

On Friday 27th March we will be having a Jubilee Street Party. You will receive royal invitations on Monday 23rd, but to help arrange your diary, parents and friends of HMO will be invited to join us at 1:30-2:30pm in our courtyard (weather permitting). Children and staff are invited to wear red, white, blue or dress as a princess/prince for the day!

In our Local Governing Body meeting this week we discussed a new initiative for raising our pupil attendance figures. We will launch 'Be a Hob Moor Oaks 'HERO'

by the end of this half term. HERO stands for—**H**ere **E**veryday **R**eady **O**n time. We have an information booklet and supporting guidance, this will be sent out and will be available on our website.

During our Parent's Community Hub we had a VERY productive meeting regarding summer holiday activities, we have a small group of parents who are working with us to develop our vision. More to follow but we have a good feeling about this!

Olivia

Have a lovely weekend, Olivia







Holy Redeemer Church Boroughbridge Road To come along or for more information, text: 07738975927





3-4pm

A group for children who use equipment to get around.









Family Matters York have the following courses starting in June: Time out for Parents - Handling Anger in the Family, Time Out for Parents –The Teenage Years, Time out for Parents - The Early Years, Time out for Parents– The Primary Years, Time out for Parents Children with Additional Needs and Time out for Parents - Just for Dads. To book a place or for further information on any of these courses please visit: https://fmy.org.uk/parenting/ or email: helenatkinson@fmy.org.uk.



Golden Leaf Awards 13th May 2022

Seedlings Maeve for identifying all members of Seedlings class and giving them a

smile and a wave

Acorns Gracie-Mae for wonderful exploration in the sensory tray and for

reaching out for objects

Harry for engaging in purposeful play and transferring skills from one **Blossoms**

activity to another.

Twigs Grace for a brilliant first transition visit to Applefields and joining in

with all the fun games

Saplings Elizabeth for feeding herself independently at dinner time

Buds Lincoln for excellent floating work in the pool working towards my

second swimming badge

Branches Leon for learning new signs and brilliant use of Makaton

Evan for a fantastic first swim at Energise with great transitions to and Roots

from the pool!

Boughs Louie for having a wonderful first swimming session at Energise!

Trunks Athena for giving her friend a drink at snack time, well done Athena

Catkins Benjamin for brilliant writing about our Farmer Duck story

Oak Leaves Logan for hard work in phonics this week-Logan works so hard and is

making great progress

Oak Trees Luca for brilliant progression in swimming. You have now moved from

the shallow end to the middle of the pool. Well done Luca!

Olivia's Outstanding Award

Matteo for demonstrating independence and respect. Matteo has become a valued member of HMO